
June 21, 2024 
 
The Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 
BSE SCRIP Code: 543425 

 
 
 
 

 
Sub: Clarification regarding Increase in Volume of Security of C.E. Info Systems 

Limited (hereinafter referred to as the Company). 
 
Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/ 2024-2025 / 102 dated 21.06.2024 received through 
mail on 21.06.2024. 
 
Dear Team, 
 
This is with regard to Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/ 2024-2025 / 102 dated 
21.06.2024 received through mail on 21.06.2024 regarding Increase in Volume of 
shares of the Company. 
  
In this context, we wish to submit that the Company has been complying with all the 
provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the Listing Regulations) as amended from time to 
time and has been/ will be promptly intimating the Exchanges of all the price sensitive 
information(s) within the timelines prescribed under the Listing Regulations.  
 
Therefore, the increase in volume of the security of the Company as informed vide your 
aforesaid email is purely driven by securities market forces and not within the control 
of the Company.   
 
We request you to kindly consider and take the above information on your record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For C.E. Info Systems Limited 
 
 
 
 
Saurabh Surendra Somani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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